
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

Village of Dorchester 
250 Parkside Avenue 

 Wednesday, February 03, 2021  
7:00 p.m. 

 
 

The Village Board of the Village of Dorchester will conduct a public hearing regarding its proposed 
application for Community Development Block Grant Public Facilities (CDBG-PF) Program funds.  The 
proposed project will replace water, sanitary sewer, curb and gutter, storm sewer and the street surface 
of N. Front Street (CTH A to W. Kennedy Avenue), N. 3rd Street (CTH A to north end), and S. 3rd Street 
(Second Avenue to CTH A).  Sidewalk will be intermittently replaced.  The public is invited to attend to 
learn about the CDBG program, to help identify additional community development needs, and to 
comment on the activities proposed to be included in the CDBG application. 
 
The agenda for the public hearing is:   
 

1. Identification of total potential funds 
 

2. Eligible CDBG activities 
 

3. Presentation of identified community development needs 
 

4. Identification of any community development needs by public 
 

5. Presentation of activities proposed for CDBG application, including potential residential 
displacement  
 

6. Citizen input regarding proposed and other CDBG activities. 
 
Residents of the Village of Dorchester are encouraged to attend, especially residents with low to 
moderate incomes.   
 
The meeting room is handicapped accessible.   
 
Persons needing additional accommodations should contact the Municipal Office, Christie Erikson, 
Deputy Clerk/Treasurer at telephone number 715-654-5006 or email dvcdeputy@tds.net. 


